

Dear future colleague,

We are so delighted that you're considering a career with us. From the minute you join us, your voice matters and we are looking forward to the contribution you will make in your role.

In Bolton we recognise the power of our differences and the value that diversity of thought can bring, not just for our staff, but for our patients and communities.

If you join us, you'll be encouraged to be yourself and your contribution, experience and views will be valued and drawn upon.

If you too are passionate about paving the way for an inclusive culture for all, you'll want to join one of our staff networks:

- BAME staff network
- Disability and health conditions staff network
- LGBTQ+ staff network

They are open to everyone and provide a safe space for people to share experiences, work together to generate new ideas and influence change for the better.

All voices will be heard and members are supported to achieve their hopes and dreams, every step of the way.

For further information, please get in touch with one of us or visit www.boltonft.nhs.uk/join-our-team/.

Best wishes,



Blandina Mutambirwa BAME staff network



Revd Catherine Binns
Disability and health conditions
staff network



Imran Khan
Network Chair
LGBTQ+ staff network